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Mural painting in Leongatha starting soon

A new mural in the Leongatha Railway Precinct will be commencing soon.

The mural will be painted by Ash Taylor who was selected following a public voting process which attracted
365 entries. Ash’s concept design combined ecologically significant flora and fauna with a contemporary

design and engaging colours. It received 56 per cent of the votes.

The mural will be painted on the back of the Bair Street facing shops and will bring the blank, black canvas to
life. Ash has a background in visual communications and worked in graphic design before moving her career
to muralism. She has completed large-scale murals in Queensland, New South Wales and Western Australia
and recently facilitated a workshop in Brisbane to teach artists techniques to scale artworks to mural sized

proportions.

The concept design has now been finalised, and Ash will start painting in November.

People are welcome to come to the precinct site to observe the mural take shape.

Quote attributable to Kerryn Ellis, South Gippsland Shire Council:
“We are | would like to thank the three short-listed artists who each came up with fabulous mural
concepts and congratulate Ash on her successful design. We are excited with the final design that

has been created and look forward to seeing it progress.”
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